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Time for a Break…   
 
  I hope that as you are reading this you are looking forward to a couple of weeks of rest and 

relaxation with your family. Thank you to those of you that accessed your child’s Learning update 

through Parent Connect. As of this morning only about 50% of families have done 

this! If you have not, we hope you can log on via 

https://parentconnect.sd61.bc.ca/Identity/Account/Login which is the same website that you used to grant 

permissions at the start of the year. For instructions on creating an account, visit our school district 

website at https://www.sd61.bc.ca/parent-student-resources/parent-connect/  

Goal setting is an important part of your child taking ownership over their progress and we hope that they 

will be able to share why they set the goals that they identified in their report. If you have feedback or 

suggestions about these discussions please feel free to share them with your child’s Advisory teacher or 

with me directly. I know that for many of you, student portfolios are a new media and this can be 

challenging to know where to look. For information on this please click HERE.  

It has been a long term for many of our students (and staff) and on behalf of all of the staff here at 

Rockheights, we hope that you have a great break and that it is full of quality time with family and 

friends. 
Sincerely, Mr Maxwell and Ms. Singh 

What’s happening in a few weeks at Rockheights: 

Pizza Note: The next Pizza Day will be Tuesday April 8th.  
We will have bulk order and weekly order options available when we return. Thanks! 

 

Monday, March 31st  - School Reopens!     

• Noon - Rainbow Ravens meet in the Art Room 

Tuesday, April 1st      
 

Wednesday, April 2nd   

• Badminton practices start at lunchtime 
Thursday, April 3rd           

 
Friday, April 4th           

Looking Further Ahead: 

April 8 – RMS PAC meeting and Gr 8 celebration 
planning meeting 

April 11 – Cool Stuff Show and Community 
Market 

April 14 – Battle of the Books event 

April 18 – Good Friday Holiday 

 

for Friday, March 14, 2025 

PAC Fundrasier – Spring Planter baskets from Hilltop Greenhouses.  
If you are interested in ordering hanging baskets or planters, this is your chance. All orders can be placed using Cash 

Online at the following link https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/65316/140/False/True  

The link is accessible by anyone who clicks on it so please feel free to send it to family and friends that may be interested. 

Orders must be placed by Sunday April 6 at 5pm and baskets will be available for pick up at the Showcase of Learning 

(Student Led Conferences on Wednesday May 7). Please see the attached flyer for images and information about this sale. 
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